
■■ Brian and Kristy Bridges 

June 25, 2025 
Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

RECEIVED 
JUL22 2025 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMJSSION 

I am writing to you with concerns about a proposed construction of a wireless cellular 
tower on a site located at 264 Hill Drive, Chavies, KY 41727. The concern is with how close 
this tower will be to our home. The cellular tower is referenced to docket number 
2025~00180. I am concerned about possible health effects for my family and pets having a 
cell tower being so close to our home. Also there is a graveyard that people visit 
frequently that is directly adjacent to the proposed location of the cell tower. I and others 
in the community are concerned about health related issues and the effect on the 
graveyard appearances and the property value declines. 

If there is nothing we can do about the cell tower being constructed, we would like to 
know what precautions are being taken to decrease the radiation exposure to the 
residents. There is a community of people d irectly in front of the selected cell tower site. 
For instance, the front of the antenna has the strongest radiation exposure. Could the front 
of the antenna be directed away from the homes? I know the antenna type and 
placement, and the height of the tower are two things that can reduce our radiation 
exposure. I have read where the cellular tower company can place devices at residents 
homes to measure the level of radiation they are receiving. We would like this at the 

homes closest to the towers. Most material I have read states a safe distance is at least 
1320 feet, and our homes are probably less than 500 feet away from the proposed cellular 
tower site. I would appreciate any help addressing our concerns for safety for our home 
and our community. 

Sincerely yours, 

Brian and Kristy Bridges 




